
GVBA Board Meeting Minutes 
September 13, 2017 

 

 

 

Called to Order – 12:07 
 

All past months’ minutes that were unapproved due to lack of Board members present; were approved today. 
 
2018 Fall Festival – Abbey shared an outline of the event, much discussion occurred. Event was voted on and 
approved to move forward so the venue can be reserved.  Possibilities, Gov’t Center or Antique Mall or Ironwood. 
 
Walking Trail – Dr. Landry shared that there has been another delay in the trail due to issues with the Watershed per 
Terry Kelly.  Hopes that the trail will be completed this year.  Additional conversation about adding all current GVBA 
members’ names to the plaque. 
 
2018 Golf – Already approved Ironwood for the course of choice.  Cost to players will remain the same for 2018 and 
not change until 2019. 
 
2018 Board and Officers –  Dr. Landry, Abbey, Marie to remain.  Abbey reaching out to find a new Treasurer as Shelly 
is resigning, but will be on the Board. 
 
November Meal – Voted and approved – will be at Ironwood and finger foods will be served.  Cost will be $8 per 
person and GVBA to cover difference. 
 
Scholarships/Grants – conversations about offering them to local small businesses/employees.  More conversation to 
come. 
 
 

Meeting adjourned: 1:18 

Respectfully, Marie Biser - Secretary 


